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I 90+ Fordwych Road, London, NW2 3NX

To whom it may concern,

T am a Community Mental Health Recovery Support Worker at Mind in Camden. Our team at Mind in
Camden have been supporting Nl ith his mental health issues since November 2021.

There is an on going planning permission dispute concerning _family home where he is
currently residing. The dispute is centred around extensions to the property that were built 4 years ago.

As a mental health professional, I believe the additional space the extension provides is crucial for
maintaining Mr Allaf’s mental health. I believe any decision that may result in the alteration of such
extensions would be detrimental to [ N BMlmental health, as it would cause him considerable anxiety.
The resulting knock on effects of this would be overwhelmingly negative for both -and his
family.

If you would like to have any further conversations around the impact of this planning dispute on isimm
please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,
Hamish Miller
Community Mental Health Recovery Support Worker

Telephone: 07925616510
Email: hmiller@mindincamden.org.uk
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